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 Lunches are served Tuesday through Friday 

from 11am to 2pm. Kim, our cook, has daily 

specials. Please check our Facebook page for 

updates. 

 The Board would love your suggestions to 

improve the club. Please place them in the 

suggestion box on the island in the clubhouse. 

Working together we can make this the best 

year yet! 

 Cloverleaf will be purchasing new yellow flags 

with the green Westlake logo on it for all the 

greens. We will no longer be using the red, 

blue and white flags in the holes.  

 Cloverleaf has asked us to use 1 cart per two 

people. This will be less wear and tear on the 

course.  

 

 

 Fees are as follows:   

Guest- 9 holes golf - $20 / cart rental -$15 

     18 holes golf- $30 / cart rental -$20 

 Please pay your dues, cart shed, and trail fee  

ASAP.  Cart stickers are available in the office. 

The Golf Committee has marked the parking 

spots in both Cart Sheds. As of today, cart stalls 

28, 62, 73, 90, 96 and 121 have carts in them but 

we have no record of ownership. Please contact 

the office. Trail fees will be used to improve #6 

cart path. 

  Thank you to all the volunteers for helping in 

the Spring Clean Up. 

 Starting May 31, the Club will not be 

honoring drink chips. Please use yours before 

then. This will help with inventory and budget 

issues. We will use another method of 

purchasing drinks in advance to be used daily. 

 Recently it was brought to the board’s attention 

that some members have a book documenting 

the first 50 years of our Club. Printing extra 

copies would be $15 to $20 a book. Please 

contact the club if you would be interested in 

purchasing one.  We are looking for volunteers 

to start another book to continue where the 

above book stopped. Please contact the office, if 

you are interested in helping with this. 

 Monday and Wednesday mornings our youth 

members and/or Pete Noble’s students are 

encouraged to enhance their golf skills.  

 Our address is no longer Box 88. Please 

address all mail to 998 Westlake Dr. 

 

 

Included with this Newsletter are the Calendars of 

Events for April thru August. Every monthly 

Newsletter  will be an  updated version. Please 

know that there is a master calendar in the 

Clubhouse office with the updated info also. 

Positions Available: Lifeguards and 
bartenders. Stop by the Clubhouse for an 
application. 

LESSONS- 
Swim -Terri Taake will be teaching again this year. 

Classes are filling up quickly.  

Contact Terri-618-535-5314. 

Golf- Pete Noble will be offering golf lessons 

Contact Pete at pete.noble@gmail.com or register 

online peten57w.setmore.com 
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